
 

UNITED DEMOCRATIC ALLIANCE 

NATIONAL ELECTIONS BOARD 

  

 Date: June 25, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF GRASSROOTS ELECTION 
 
To all aspirants in the counties of Mombasa, Uasin Gishu, 
Nyandarua, Tharaka Nithi, Machakos, Kisii, Bungoma, Siaya, Taita 
Taveta, Wajir, Kwale, Kitui, and Garissa: 
 
The National Election Board of the United Democratic Alliance 
(UDA) hereby issues this formal notice regarding the grassroots 
election originally scheduled to occur on the 28th and 29th of 
June, 2024. Due to unavoidable circumstances, the Board has 
determined that it is necessary to postpone the aforementioned 
grassroots election. 
 
Your participation in this significant electoral process is of 
utmost importance. Further details regarding the rescheduled 
dates and any additional instructions will be communicated in 
due course. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

ENG. ANTHONY MWAURA  
CHAIRMAN - NEB 

 

 

PARTY OFFICES 
Hustler Plaza 
Ngong Rd 
P.O Box 37500 - 00100 

CONTACT US 
+254 791 555 222 

 
email: neb@uda.ke 
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